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June 16, 2020 

 

Brian Wilson 

Executive Director 

Alaska Coalition of Housing and Homelessness  

P.O. Box 200862 

Anchorage, AL  99504  

 

 

Dear Brian Wilson: 

 

 Congratulations!  I am delighted to inform you that the U.S. Department of Housing and 

Urban Development (HUD) has approved the Coordinated Community Plan (Plan) submitted by 

Alaska Balance of State as a condition of your community’s participation in the Youth 

Homelessness Demonstration Program (YHDP).   

The Plan lays the foundation for the YHDP in your community and shows the resources 

needed to end youth homelessness in Alaska.  Your work and commitment to developing and 

supporting a coordinated community approach will assist in guiding HUD’s effort to prevent and 

end youth homelessness.  

 

 Alaska Balance of State can now request 100 percent of the $1,654,023. for the projects 

identified in the Plan until July 1, 2021.  If Alaska Balance of Sate identifies additional projects 

to be funded by YHDP funds, the community must submit a revised Plan that includes the 

additional project[s].  All YHDP funds must be obligated by September 30, 2021.   

 

 HUD looks forward to continuing to work with your community as it implements its Plan 

and appreciates your efforts to develop a system-wide approach to preventing and ending youth 

homelessness. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Norm Suchar 

Director  

Office of Special Needs Assistance Programs  
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